March 18, 2009

BY HAND DELIVERY

City of Roswell

C/O Mr. Brad Townsend, AICP, Director
Planning & Zoning Division

38 Hill Street

Roswell, GA 30075

RE:  Application for Wireless Facility:
T-Mobile South LLC Wireless Facility (9AT1292D/Mountain Park)
Located at Lake Charles Drive (adjacent to 1060 Lake Charles Drive)
Tax Parcel 12-1570-0261-043-7

Dear Mr. Townsend:

As a supplement to the T-Mobile application for a wireless facility located at Lake Charles Drive, [
respectfully submit thirty-two (32) photographic simulations of the proposed 108’ tall monopine
structure. As you are aware T-Mobile had a balloon test performed on March 13, 2010. These
simulations are a result of that balloon test.

Also as a supplement to the above referenced application I am submitting a Property Value Study for
Fulton County, Gwinnett County and Cobb County conducted by Greystone Valuation Services, Inc.
dated February 17, 2010. Often property values are cited as a concern by nearby and adjacent property
owners of wireless facility. Hopefully, this study will address those concerns.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments regarding these two supplemental items.

A0 e

annie Greene, SAI Communications
Agent for T-Mobile South LLC
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